
 

 

28th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Growing and Changing Workshop  
 
Growing and Changing Together is part of the Sex & Relationships Education curriculum.  
 
Over the forthcoming weeks our school nurse, Vanessa Pinchbeck, will be coming into school to 
deliver a workshop to Years 5 and 6 children about growing and changing.  
 
If you would like your children to opt out of this session please complete the reply slip below and 
return it to the school office as soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Growing and Changing Workshop  
 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________________________ Class:_______________ 
 
I do not give consent for my child to be present during the Growing & Changing workshop  [  ] 
 
 
Signed:_______________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:________________ 


